
From: Joel Lourie <JoelLourie@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/2/2012 12:18:52 PM
Subject: Thank you for your recent email

Thank you for your recent email. Please know that I read all emails, but due to the large
volume that come in on a daily basis, I am unable to respond to each and every one.

If your email is about a constituent request, appointment or speaking engagement, please
email my assistant, Michele Neal at micheleneal@scsenate.org and she will respond
accordingly. Or you can call our office at 212-6116.

If you are writing to express your support or opposition on an issue, please know that I
welcome and appreciate hearing from my constituents and will certainly keep your thoughts and 
concerns in mind when I cast my vote in the Senate.

It is my honor to represent you in the South Carolina Senate.

Joel Lourie
SC State Senate #22 
PO Box 6212 
Columbia, SC 29260 
803-212-6116
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